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Dear Mr. Murray: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (Union) 
 Burlington Oakville Pipeline Project 
 Change Requests   
 Board File Number: EB-2014-0182 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter dated May 3, 2016 in which 
you informed the OEB of two changes for the Burlington Oakville Pipeline Project. 
 
The first change is to the dimensions of permanent easements and temporary land use 
areas at various locations along the pipeline route. The second change is to the version 
of the Canadian Standards Association Code used for determining the design and 
construction of the pipeline from version Z662-11 to the most recent version (Z662-15). 
Union is also asking to fix a typographical error noting that the Maximum Operating 
Pressure design parameter should be 6170 KPag (not 6160 KPag).  
 
As the Manager, Natural Gas Applications, I have been delegated the authority of the 
OEB under Section 6 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 to determine whether 
Union’s proposals will result in material changes to the leave to construct granted by the 
OEB in the EB-2014-0182 proceeding. I have been further granted the authority to 
approve any changes that I have concluded are not material. 
 
You indicated that for the first change there are no proposed changes to the 
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construction of the facilities, there are no new environmental mitigation measures 
required, and there will be no additional costs to the project. In addition, all of the 
necessary permanent easements and temporary land rights were acquired and no 
issues have been raised by the directly affected landowners. For the second change, 
there will be no impact on any construction procedures and therefore there will be no 
impacts on any other aspect of the project.  
 
Based on my review of the information provided, I find that the described changes do 
not materially impact the leave granted by the OEB to construct the pipeline. I hereby 
approve the two proposed changes.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Pascale Duguay  
Manager, Natural Gas Applications 
 
 


